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Group Date Purpose of meeting Decisions 

Researchers Focus 
Group- R2 

09/05/2023 

Feedback on the Action 
Plan TWG: (i) Training and 
Career development; (ii) 
Ethical and Professional 
aspects 

 Approval of the Action 
Plan TWG Ethical and 
Professional aspects 

 Proposal of correction and 
integration of the Action 
Plan TWG Training and 
Career development. 

 
Position  Name  Attendees  
Physics  Michela Lai  ☐  
Law  Olimpia Loddo  ☒  
Civil, Environmental and Architectural Engineering  Sergio Serra  ☐   
Electrical and Electronics Engineering  Rita Delussu  ☒  
Mechanical, Chemical and Materials Engineering  Manuela Schirru  ☐ 
Humanities, Languages and Cultural Heritage  Eva Garau  ☐  
Mathematics and Computer Science  Andrea Pinna  ☐  
Pedagogy, Psychology and Philosophy  Maria Lidia Mascia  ☒  
Biomedical Sciences  Marcello Serra  ☒  
Chemical and Geological Sciences  Maria Chiara Porru ☐  
Surgical Sciences  Replacement needed  ☐  
Life and Environmental Sciences  Replacement needed  ☐  
Economic and Business Sciences  Maurizio Romano  ☐   
Medical Sciences and Public Health  Alberto Chighine  ☐   
Political and Social Sciences  Cristian Usala  ☐   
 
Table Legend ☒ Present; ☐ Absent 
 
Researchers Focus Group-R2 met online on MSTeams at 10:00 and finished at 11:15 
(attendees below).  
Dr. Olimpia Loddo and Dr. Marcello Serra chair the meeting.  
With the consent of the participants, the meeting was recorded, and the recording was 
uploaded to a shared folder on Teams and made available to all members of the group. All 
participants stated that they had read both documents and found the proposed actions to 
be effective. 
First, Dr. Olimpia Loddo shared the Action plan (AP) concerning the TWG’s work on Ethical 
and Professional aspects. Participants discussed some actions of the AP (specifically actions 
3 and 5) and approved the document.   
Afterward, Dr. Marcello Serra shared the AP concerning the TWG’s work on Training and 
career development. Participants discussed some actions of the AP (specifically actions 2 and 
6), proposed minor changes related to the section initiatives/target(s) of action 6, and 
approved the document. 


